From: Contact NZDOHTA [mailto:contact.nzdohta@gmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, 17 September 2017 1:26 p.m.

To: Consultations <Consultations@DCNZ.org.nz>

Subject: Patient Records and Privacy Consultation

Dear Consultation Committee,

Thank you very much for the invitation to comment on the draft practice standard
issued by the Dental Council of New Zealand on the 16th of August 2017.

We would like to make the following comments:

1. We agree with the proposed draft patient records and privacy of health
information practice standard.

2. We would encourage the council to explore having practitioners having a electronic license
with their respective email provider like google as the world moves to be more electronic.

3. We do not have any further comments to make on the draft.

Kind Regards,

www.nzdohta.org.nz
www.facebook.com/NZDOHTA/
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